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Department of Health Professions 
 

 The Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers concurs with the Economic Impact 

Analysis of the Department of Planning and Budget for proposed fast-track amendments to 

18VAC65-20, Regulations of the Board of Funeral Directors and Embalmers, to require continuing 

education documentation be kept for three years instead of two pursuant to 2022 legislation. 


